
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 28, 2019 

Dear Students and Parents of the Class of 2020: 

 
As you are all aware, Prestige Photography by Lifetouch is the official senior photographer for the Class of 2020. 
To provide you with the most convenient and hassle-free experience, Senior photo sessions take place at our new 
studio located on the west side of Phoenix, on 49th Ave and West Bell Road. Many of you have already been going to 
the studio for your senior photos. There is still plenty of time to make an appointment and be photographed for 
your yearbook picture.  

It has been brought to our attention that there is an issue with the lighting on the proof sheets that are you receive. 
Your cap and gown may appear to be more blue toned than true purple. Please rest assured that these are only 
proofs, and any photo orders will be color corrected and edited. Also, some gown shots use poses that seem 
artificial. I guarantee that Prestige understands the ins and outs of portrait photography and these photos will be 
flawless. Per the Prestige Yearbook choice guide: 

Also, several of you have contacted NDP about your inability to select the second required pose through the online 
service provided by Prestige. This is a glitch that will not be fixed soon. What you must do is call the following 800 
number and provide the proof number of the second pose that you have chosen.  

Here is the number: 1-800-736-4775. I apologize for any inconvenience. Technology sometimes makes our lives more 
difficult! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email me at rstrolic@ndpsaints.org. I will return your email within 60 
minutes.  

In order to guarantee placement in the yearbook, the photo sessions and your proof choices must be completed by 
November 29, 2019. For your convenience, (if you don’t want to make the trek to the studio,) there will be two 
sessions here at NDP on Friday, November 25, 2019, and Saturday November 16, 2019. The sessions on these days 
are limited, so call now. 

If you need to contact the Prestige Studio the number is 480-296-2880. This is the Office Direct Dial number. Ask for 
Robert Villano. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

 

Rebecca Strolic, Yearbook Adviser                                                                             

4925 West Bell Road 
Glendale, AZ 85308 
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